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Memo 
 
 
To: Mayor Fougere and Council Members 
 

From: Don Barr 
Director / City Assessor   

Date: April 23, 2013 
 

Re: 2013 Annual Bylaw for Tax Exemption 

 
I wish to advise that the 2013 Annual Bylaw for Tax Exemption report that was submitted to F&A 
April 9, 2013 contained the incorrect Appendix’s A & B. The report and the bylaw will be considered 
at the April 29tth meeting of Council. 
 
I have enclosed the correct Appendix’s:  
   Appendix A is the list of properties and their estimated 2013 exemption amount. 
   Appendix B is the list of properties and a brief description for the exemption.  
 
If you require any further information I would be pleased to assist you. 
 
 

 
 
Don Barr 
Director,/ City Assessor 
Assessment, Tax & Real Estate Department 
 
 
 
Enc. 
cb 

  


